HINMNERILA

Bulletin #15 24-May-05

Subject: Roll Cage ID number. This bulletin modifies Article 6.1.A of the 2005 Rally
America Performance Rally Rule Book.

Overview:

Rally America will not stamp identification numbers on vehicle roll cages when issuing
new log books. This is an SCCA practice born out of identifying kit or home built
formula V's or sports cars that have no factory identity number. Rally cars have VIN's,
even Rally Cars with an "assembled title" have an assigned VIN. The VIN is more
tamper resistant than stamped numbers, and shall be the sole means for identifying a
vehicle in the log book.

Stewards may interpret this bulletin as necessary to resolve penalties or protests.

Questions regarding this bulletin received by Rally America from licensed Drivers and
Co-Drivers will be answered in writing.



